
Monday 3rd February
Year 4 Parents’ Evening
Tuesday 4th February
Mandela Class Assembly

Friday 7th Feb
PTA Sleepover

Thursday 13th Feb
Whole school Parents Are             

Friday 14th February
Children finish for half term

Monday 24th February
Children return from half term

Friday 28th February
Non Uniform-Bottle Donation

Thursday 6th March
World Book Day

Wednesday 12th March
Attenborough Class Assembly

Friday 14th March
Non Uniform-Chocolate/Easter Eggs Donation

Friday 21st March
Sports Relief

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th March
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 2nd April
PTA Easter Bingo
Friday 4th April

Egg Rolling and Egg Decorating  Competiton
Easter Bonnet Parade

Children finish for Easter at 1:30pm

;

newsletter

As another busy week draws to a close, we count
ourselves lucky that the children of Beechwood are such
wonderful children who show us theirbest all of the time.
Pankhurst Class and Picasso Class continue to love their
forest schools sessions and have certainly come usp from
The Dell covered in mud to prove what fun thery’ve had! 

Reminder:
Thursday 13th February, Parents Are Welcome Event! 

You will be invited into school with your child in the
morning (we will ask you to go in a few minutes after
they have so that coats can be hung up and registers
can be taken) where you will complete a craft activity
and have the opportunity to look at your child’s books.
We are looking forward to seeing you! If you have more

than one child in the school, we will make sure the
children are in the same classroom. 

It’s looking like our PTA sleepover will be another
success! It is one of the highlights of the school year and

the children always love it! They are supervised
throughout the night by staff and always have lots of

fun! 

To those new parents to the school, we thought it would
be a good idea to give you a little insight into our Easter

celebrations. On the final day of this term, Friday 4th
April, the children are invited to join in with 2

competitions: 
Egg Rolling (your child brings in a hard boiled egg,

with their name on, and we have a race to see
whose rolls the furthest down the car park hill)

Egg Decorating (children are invited to decorate an
egg and we will choose class winners). 

We are also inviting Reception, Year 1 and 2 to create
Easter Bonnets for our Easter Parade. 

HAPPY FRIDAY
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Kagan- 

House POINTS!
Costa- 

DeBono- Hyerle- 

Well done to Lee Williams for winning
a Gold Box prize this week! 
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PICASSO
Kaitlyn Connolly and Lee Williams

 ROSEN
Ivy Verry and Archie Grice

ATTENBOROUGH
Olive Lane and Ava Odgear

PANKHURST
Freddie Johnson and Isla Poland

HAWKING
Bradley Griffiths and Elsie Beech

MALALA
Freddie Murray and Vega Campbell

MANDELA
Zachary Whatling and Harper Kane

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

GOLDEN BOX WINNER

wellbeing certificates
PICASSO
Kyran Lillis

ROSEN
Summer Daly

ATTENBOROUGH
Alfie Davies
PANKHURST

Isaac Claxton
HAWKING

Alex Ormson
MALALA

Willow Kinouchi
MANDELLA

Elliot Kolender
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scan this QR code to find out
what’s on offer in Halton around

hEALTHY fAMILY sUPPORT.
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Following on from the latest information shared with parents
and carers regarding attendance, this image highlights the

importance of every minute in school. 

Attendance
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Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of vehicles
parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times. We

understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it comes to
finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you remain

mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles. 
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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